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Our Golborne members 
are still very busy with 
their woodwork projects, 
below is just a small 
selection of their crafts , 
ideal for enhancing our 
gardens as the summer 
months continue. 

Also a huge thanks to our 
Golborne base for the 
production and donation 
of a selection 
of birdboxes 
which will be 
distributed 
within the 
community.  

Upcoming  

Our new website will be launching in the next few 

days, www.stepscic.co.uk, this will also keep you up to 

date with events and achievements of all our 

members.  Enclosed is our new leaflet advising on what StepsCIC has to offer. 

22nd June, We are having a camping and survival  skills day,  We will be 

pitching a tent, arranged BBq and more.   

27th June is our members sports day, to be held at Rose Bridge Community 

club in partnership with Wigan Athletic Community Trust. We look forward to 

a fun filled day, Lets see who can get on our winners podium 

We are  also looking forward to planning future days out,  including a day at 

the races and a day at the bowling alley..  

 Welcome to our first newsletter, here at 

StepsCIC we hope to keep you up to 

date on our your day to day 

achievements and activities. 

If you have any thing you would like us to 

include in our next issue, any 

celebration, achievement or interesting 

story you would like to share, please let 

us know.  

We will  be launching our new designed  

website within the next few days,  please 

take time to check us out, at 

WWW.stepscic.co.uk 

We are also on Facebook and Twitter.ell 

Welcome to our  newsletter, we will 
keep you updated of your achievements, 

celebrations, and future activities. 

Open Awards Evening. 

At the event we welcomed the new Leader of Wigan Council, Councillor David Molyneux to present the awards. He 

was joined by other guests, Councillor James Moodie, Councillor Janice Sharratt, Ann Newton and Lee Morris  

representing Wigan Council. In what was a truly magnificent evening of success and celebration for all those who  

attend STEPScic  

w. 

Well so much to celebrate after 
an exciting few months we have 
had, with our recently decorated 
and refurnished site at Ashland 
house, creating a young vibrant 
social space. Check out the new dining area with a 
selection of art works created  by our own members. Not 
forgetting our fabulous event at celebrating our members 
open award achievements, see below snapshots of the 
event.  A remarkable achievement for all members 
involved  and a huge thanks for parents/carers for the  
support they gave in attending. 

 

In May we hosted our 1st 

Annual “Open Awards”  

celebration evening ,which 

was held at Ince Rose 

Bridge  

Community Club. 


